
Hartal Policy 
Canadian International School of Bangladesh 

 
 
 
The Canadian International School of Bangladesh (CIS) is usually open during a Hartal.  
 
It is the parents’ decision whether to send their child to school during a Hartal.  
 
CIS’s attendance policy outlines expectations in relation to attendance.  
 
Parents are required to inform the school by phone call, email or note if the student will not be 
attending due to a Hartal. 
 
Students absent during a Hartal are responsible to make up the class work given during this absence. 
 
If, due to circumstances, school administration decides to close the school during a Hartal, parents will 
be informed by SMS/text message. 
 
Any lost school days due to Hartals will be rescheduled and parents will be informed of rescheduled 
classes with as much notice as possible. 
 
 


